
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING BEFORE THE NEW YORK MILLS ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS

Please take notice that a public hearing will be held by the Zoning Board of the Village of New York Mills on June 28 at 7 PM in the Village Board Room, Municipal Building, 1 Maple Street, New York Mills for the purpose of granting or denying: 

An application for a special use permit pursuant to New York Mills Ordinance 200-10 (2)(c).
Applicant: Vincent Surace
8659 Old River Road
Marcy, NY 13404
Property Location: 50 Sauquoit Street NYM
Copies of the application are available for viewing in the Village Clerk’s office, Monday through Friday, from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.

By order of: New York Mills Zoning Board of Appeals


June 16, 2023

